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The Hon Emily Suvaal MLC 
Dear Hon Suvaal 
Again I thank  you for providing the opportunity for writing a submission in regard to the above 
matter. 
Following on from my previous submission, I am posting some photos of rural scenes to emphasise 
my concerns of the negative effects above ground transmission lines, such as HumeLink have on 
otherwise beautiful and productive farmland.  
And again,  I have great concerns,as has Dr. Joe McGirr, Independent Member for Wagga Wagga, 
about the mental well being of those effected landholders who are against this transmission being 
above ground across their farms.  Also the effect on the local tourism trade which has been 
expressed by Yass Valley and Snowy Councils who have unanimously voted to have HumeLink laid 
underground. 
Looking forward to a positive outcome 
Kind regards 
 
Rosemary Miller 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 



 




